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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Gary Norton [nortongd@tdl.com]
Sent: Friday, July 02, 2010 8:50 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Pacific Electric Motor - Case No. RO0000411

Greetings Paresh, 
 
Thanks for your time and the update on the former Pacific Electric Motor property. 
Please copy me on correspondences and information related to the site remediation.  
I became involved very early on in the project. I'm in regular contact with Steve Boyd, and  
monitoring activities for him. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Gary Norton 
 
925-321-6029 
<nortongd@tdl.com> 
PO Box 708 
Livermore, CA 94550 
 
cc Steve Boyd  


